
                                                    

                      

  
 

 

DEAR STAR ACADEMY PARENTS, 

 

Star Academy would like to wish a Happy 

Birthday to our children and staff who celebrate 

in the month of July! 

                           Star Academy is excited to 
announce we will be reaching for the stars by 
participating in the QRIS program, stop by the 
office to inquire about what this improvement 
means for the families of Star Academy. 

Thank you for your continuous patience, 
attentiveness, and support as we are always 
making changes to improve quality care for our 
families. If you have any questions or 
suggestions please feel free to stop by the 
office. 

 

Thank You, 

Veronica 

(702) 272-1717 

veronicaj@staracademynv.com 
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“I Love how summer just 

wraps its arms around you 

like a warm blanket”. 

-Kellie Elmore 

 

       

Independence Day is a day to celebrate 

gaining our independence from England, 

and to celebrate being Americans. 

Celebrations include Military events, flags 

and everything red, white, and blue, 

speeches, parades, BBQ's, and the 

fireworks that symbolize the bombs of the 

war! 

                    

NO SCHOOL JULY 4TH, 2018 

Water Day has now started! Please 

remember to be fully dressed in swimwear 

(water shoes) at drop off. Every Friday until 

end of summer. Please see teacher for 

exact times of water play. 

 

Events! 

The librarian makes monthly visits to 

Star Academy, if ever you would like to 

be a part of our story  time please sign 

up in the office. 

  

 

 

 


